
 

 

November 6, 2009 

 

Velux America, Inc 
Attention: Bryan Taylor 
450 Old Brickyard Road 
Greenwood, SC 29648 

 

Dear Bryan: 

This is to serve as notice that your request has been approved to have Velux America’s Energy Star 
rated skylights  approved per Arizona Department of Commerce Energy Office Guidelines for Solar 
Devices (for the Arizona Solar Tax Credit).  Under the new Guidelines approved by the Arizona Solar 
Advisory Council in June 23, 2008, your products have met the qualifications as they pertain to the 
Department of Commerce’s Guidelines for these devices.  These qualifications, as stated in the State 
of Arizona Solar Guidelines and Procedures, Section 4: Solar Daylighting, are: 

4.3 Product certification:  
There are two requirements for product certification.  
 
4.3.1 The basic device must meet ENERGY STAR® Program Requirements for Residential 
Skylights.  
 
4.3.2 The basic device must be approved by the Department of Commerce Energy Office as a solar 
daylighting device. The manufacturer or the installing company must submit to the Department of 
Commerce Energy Office (1700 W. Washington Street, Suite 220, Phoenix, Arizona 85007) a 
detailed description with accompanying graphics (drawings, photos) for each model with substantial 
design differences. Having met these qualifications, Velux America Inc. needs only to supply the 
purchaser of one of these systems, upon completion of installation, with a copy of this letter stating 
that the device is a qualified device. 

If you have any further questions concerning this matter please contact me. 

Sincerely,  

Jim Arwood 
Director, Energy Office 
Arizona Department of Commerce 
 


